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12 April 2022
Hello neighbors!
This newsletter will focus just on two upcoming events for our neighborhood. News about other issues around the community will be forthcoming in the next week or two. As always, also check our website for the latest information, seminaryridge.net!!!
First, on Saturday, 23 April we will be doing spring community clean-up, in honor of Earth Day. As everyone spruces up their yards now that the weather is getting warmer, we’d like to improve the looks of our common areas too – the median strip on Fort Williams Parkway and the island on Fort Worth Avenue. So, everyone is encouraged to come out on 23 April, 9:00am until noon at either of these locations. Clean-up along Fort Williams median will be along the whole street – from Seminary Road to Duke Street. Bring a pair of work gloves, a spade to dig up weeds, your yard waste container, wheelbarrow, or a trash bag. Plan to bring back to your home whatever you pick up and put it out with your yard waste during the next week’s trash collection. This is a great opportunity not only to beautify our neighborhood, but it’s also a terrific idea for a community service project for many of our younger residents!  Hope to see you then.
Second, the annual community yard sale will return on 14 May, 9:00am until noon!! We had a fantastic turnout last year. As in previous years, we will have signs posted around the neighborhood directing people to participating homes. And Kate Hennigan will prepare a map of all homes that sign up by 10 May. Each participating home will get several copies of this map that can be offered to potential buyers who stop by. So, please make a note: email Kate (kate@bertlesrealestate.com) NO LATER than 10 May with your name and address to be included on the map!!! If you have any other questions, please email Kate.
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